
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref: LD/MB/cc/Duke of Edinburgh Activities 
 
6th April 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Duke of Edinburgh Award 
 

In order to provide our Duke of Edinburgh Award Participants with the opportunity to 
continue with the award during these unusual times, the DofE have released the following 
information: 
 
https://www.dofe.org/dofewithadifference 
 
Please read and follow any suggestions or opportunities that may assist you in helping your 
child complete their award. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact Sergeant Bew via the school postbox at: 
postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 


